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The Devoran Gardening Club has been one of the most successful groups to be formed in 
recent years and makes much use of the Village Hall for its events. Not least has been the 
annual Autumn Show which has flourished and hopefully will continue to do so. 
But to allow that to happen it is necessary to provide good display facilities.  
 
In the past Devoran Village Hall has been able to make available wooden staging which 
over many years has been used by the Devoran Spring Flower Show and various other 
associations in the village such as Poultry,  fur and feathers  and cage bird shows. 
Sadly the wooden staging became too old and dangerous to use any more. It was, 
therefore, decided to dispose of it and to look for more modern lightweight staging 
suitable for use not least by the Devoran Spring Flower Show and the Devoran Gardening 
Club for their annual shows but to making it available to hire for other events and 
exhibitions. 
 
The staging being considered comes in sections and if a grant is awarded the money will 
go to purchasing a number of units and so make a start in replacing the old wooden 
staging which has had to go. 
 
The staging could be made available for a wide variety of uses, large or small, and can be 
added too as and when funds permit. 
 
The advantage of the proposed new staging is it can be bought in sections and can easily 
be added to as and when funds permit. As an example each 10ft section of two or three 
shelves would cost up to £70. 
  


